
  
 
 

 

In the time it takes 
 to read this notice, 

you can help protect  
your climate future. 

    

 

Young people have been left out of the national conversation around climate change. But they have 
the most skin in the game—even as they did not cause the problem in the first place! 
 
This April, promote your views by conveying with captioned photos what the local area could look like 
in the coming decades. The woods?  The beach? The streets? Your backyard? You choose.  A pilot 
effort in Cape Elizabeth in 2023 proved to be a huge success, triggering a national project. 
 
 
 EXCITING DETAILS 

 

Join students at local high schools  
in an initiative by the local nonprofit 

Seeing for Ourselves, 
also involving students 

 in Chicago and San Francisco! 
 

Your work can be featured 
in a gallery exhibit hosted 

by Thomas Memorial Library in Cape 
and a documentary film targeted 

for public television and film festivals worldwide! 
 

 

  For more info:          To enroll now or ask a question: 
picturingmyclimatefuture/rural 
 

YOUR BENEFITS 
 
 
 
• Amplify your views about climate change 
• Possibly earn a stipend for participating 
• Obtain a unique extracurricular for college 
• Promote your school nationally 
• Take a step forward to stardom (optional) 
 

 

 

 

info@seeingforourselves.org 
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